
 

30th April 2018 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 
 
RE: SATs Breakfast 
 
You will know from the pack sent home to you earlier in the year that we are 
inviting the children to come into school for breakfast prior to their SATs tests, 
Monday 14th May – Thursday 17th May. We hope this will be an enjoyable and 
relaxing start to each day! 
 
Children will need to be in school for 8.15am if they wish to have breakfast. 
Please complete and return the slip below by TUESDAY 8TH MAY so we can 
order the correct amount of food. 
 
Many thanks 

 
 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 
Dear Mrs Crittenden 
 
RE SATs Breakfast 
 

My child ………………………………………………… in ………………………… Class 
will/will not* be participating in the breakfasts next week. 
 
Food allergies …………………………………………………… 
 
Signed ……………………………………………… Date ………………………………… 
 
*Delete as appropriate 

 


